
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for July 2022 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday July 20, 2022. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved thirty-eight new members. 
 

2. The BOD has accepted the SRC recommendation to clarify the carrying of phones in the ring 
as follows: 
Phones or similar devices are permitted in the ring during a run ONLY if not used as a timing 
device or training aid.  To clarify; phones or similar devices are allowed to be on the 
handler’s person but cannot be set in any way to assist in the run. 

 
3. The BOD has approved the increase to the Judge’s per kilometer mileage fees from 50 cents 

per kilometer to 60 cents per kilometer. 
Effective:  January 1, 2023. 
 

4. The President received a letter from Canada’s Got Talent to encourage people in the 
organization to consider trying out.  The letter will be distributed to the membership for 
their individual consideration. 

 
 

 


